
To: Members of the East Greenbush Fire Company 
From: President Tracy Cullum 
Date:  June 25, 2020 
Re:  June updates  
Good morning,  
 
This memo is to update you because the June meeting had to be cancelled.  
 
Chris Cargain provided me with the Financial Secretary reports.  
 
During June 30 checks were written in the sum of $28,154.80   
Checks over $500 are as follows: 
Chase credit card $1,455, National Grid $2,301.66, Time Warner $524.56, Dignum & 
Bame Insurance $12,870.42, Jim Dugan $1,400, Eastern $3,534, Offshore Pier $1,300 
 
    
Paul Benson gave me his Treasurer’s Reports.  
 
June’s total in accounts is $294,989.03 
 Total income $1,077.48 
 Total Expenses $39,256.30 
 
Visa Report purchases over $500.00 
We did not have any charges over $500.00 on the last Visa statement.  
 
 Building Use Report 
 
 Banquet Hall and Pavilion rentals have either been cancelled or rescheduled through 
July 1st. Governor Cuomo’s Executive order No. 202.42 dated June 15, 2020 is still 
limiting the size of gatherings to twenty five people or less. It states this is through 
July 15th but I am really hoping once we enter phase 4 this number will increase. We 
have been following the updates very closely. As soon as that number increases the 
Board of Directors and I will discuss our reopening plan. It is unclear right now if we 
will even be able to open in July. I will keep you updated as more information 
becomes available.  
   
Vice President Liuzzi will be holding a Giffy’s BBQ at the Main Station on August 8th. He 
has the tickets available now or at the Company meeting. Please reach out to Jay with 
any questions or concerns 518-858-8302.  
 
 

 
 
 



 
We extended our big raffle until the July meeting. These can be viewed on our website 
and/or on Facebook. If anyone would like to purchase tickets, please reach out to me. 
This fundraiser will help make up for lost income. We will be selling the tickets at the 
Company meeting also. Please if you can purchase a ticket. Every single ticket helps 
the Company.  

 

 
 
The Fish Committee would like to thank everyone for all of their help with our Curbside 
Fish nights. The Committee will provide us with a report at the July meeting. A special 
thank you to our committee chairs Tom Chesser and Joe Winnicki for all of your hard 
work pulling the events together for the Company.  
 
 
District Chief Tooker was able to get us approved to be exempt from the group size 
restriction through the county. The July Company meeting will be held on July 21st in 
the pavilion. I am responding has been updated to reflect the change.  
 
As always, please reach out to Chief Tooker or myself if you have any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Have a great day, 
Tracy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


